M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Matthew Turner, Superintendent



Maria Brown, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
February 11, 2021
RE:
Change Order #2 – Roofing 2020, BG #19-318

This Change Order is for adding overflow scuppers to 
the existing roof at Conner Middle School.  The original
design back in the 1960s did not include overflow scuppers.
We believe this to be a good idea to help track if there
are maintenance issues.  This allows water to overflow
prior to ponding to an excess level.  ADD $2,926.
The total cost of this Change Order is $2,926.00.

I recommend the board accept Change Order #2, as presented.

